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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
 

The National Food Authority (NFA) Western Visayas, through its Bids and Awards Committee 
(BAC), would like to inform that the Bid Opening for the project, “Procurement of Security 
Services for NFA Western Visayas for the period January 01, 2025 to December 31, 2025 
through Competitive Bidding” with Project Reference No. NFA-2024-RBAC-REGVI-022 
scheduled on 15 January 2025, 2:00PM has been postponed due to justifiable reasons. The 
BAC will set the new schedule of the opening of bids on: 
 
Date January 21, 2025 
Time 10:00AM 
Venue NFA Training Center, 3rd Floor, NFA Building, Quintin Salas, Jaro, Iloilo City 

 
Issued on the 10th day of January 2025, Iloilo City. 
 
 
 
 
BENILDA T. FIDEL 
Branch Manager, 
RBAC Chairperson, NFA Western Visayas 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


